
Dear Parents and Carers,  

I think we have all felt like this çmelting sunè at some 
point during the week.  Summer has well and truly 
arrived!  Thank you to all our families who have    
ensured their children are well prepared, with hats, 
sun cream and water bottles.    

Earlier in the week, Mrs Rich took a group of children, to represent 
Woodlands, at the Walsall A Star Quiz. They were all impeccably       
behaved and were a credit to Woodlands. They got to meet the mayor 
of Walsall and have their photo taken with him. They enjoyed lunch  
before getting down to business and answering tricky questions.  How is 
your road safety and mathematical Knowledge?  

Take the number of colours on a zebra crossing, multiply by the number 
of sides on a stop sign,  add the number of wheels on a bike and      
subtract the number of letters on the sign that the crossing patrol     
warden carries.     Our team got it right.  Very proud of them!  Did you?  

We also welcomed our new children and parents in Reception for a        
delicious lunch on Tuesday and Wednesday.  Y6 went on an adventure for 
a day of well deserved fun on Cannock Chase and Y2 will be having their 
own adventure next Friday as they go pond dipping.  

On a very sad note, we wave goodbye to Miss Pavey next Tuesday, as she 
embarks on a new adventure after ten years involvement with Woodlands.  
We thank Miss Pavey for her incredible contribution to Woodlands and the difference that she has made to 
so many children.  We wish her every success in her new school.  

Have a relaxing weekend, Mrs Newton 

HUGE congratulations to our 
gymnastic finalists. They are     

incredible. 

Friday 23rd June 2017 



Tolerance has been the value that we have 
been reflecting upon this week. In our assembly, 
we considered the controversial question and 
agreed unanimously that every religious festival is 
important.  (The thought of no Christmas nearly 
caused panic!) 
 
Y3 continued this reflection in their RE     
lesson, with Mrs Pavey, and together                 

created a very special poem.  

 
 

 

Peace and promise 

makes the world   

happy.  

Love, kindness and 

hope makes the world 

a better place,  

Family, friends and 

nature helps life to be 

special,  

And joyful                   

journeys  lead to 

learning new things.  

       

Y3 Children  

and Mrs Pavey  

Dates for the diary  

27.6.17 Y3 Visit to Holy Trinity  

30.6.17  Y2 Visit to Birches Valley  

4.7.17   9:15 New Nursery Parent Meeting  

5 and 6.7.17 Stay and play sessions in Nursery 

7.7.17 Football tournament (invited children)  

10.7.17  10:20  2RG Class Assembly  

11.7.17  Romans invade Y4  

12.7.17  10:20  5P Class Assembly  

13.7.17  Sing A Long - Summer Sizzler  

14.7.17 9:15  Y3 & Y4 Singing Concert for Parents 

14.7.17  EYFS, Y6 and Y2 reports go home  

14.7.17  Y6 Prom  

17.7.17  3:30 - 4:30 Parent Drop In  

18.7.17  3:30 - 4:30 Parent Drop In  

20.7.17  Y5 Singing Visit to Buxton Opera House 

21.7.17  Y6 Performance and presentations  

21.7.17  Forest School Presentations (Invited Parents)  

24.7.17  Last day of term for the children  

25.7.17 Teacher Training Day 

4 & 5.9.17  Teacher Training Days  

6.9.17   Children return to school  



Class Name Reason 

RE Brooke Head 
Luis Wildman 

For always trying her best in everything she does. 
Seeing his enthusiasm and love of learning grow. It is clear that his confidence is increasing 
which reflects in his abilities and his work. Well done Luis, Keep it up! From Miss Harvey. 

RJ All of RJ For making Mrs Jackson & Miss Roberts so proud during transition - we are so pleased to 
hear how well youõre doing. 

1P All of Year 1 For all of their hard work last week completing the phonics screening check. 

1H Cole York For always putting in 100% effort into all of his learning. Cole is an excellent role model and 
an Ambassador For Learning. Well done Cole. From Mrs Garcha. 

2G Charlie Smith 
Kian Pearce 
  
All of 2G 

For explaining answers in maths using the correct vocabulary. From Mrs Rich. 
For working really hard to improve his handwriting. Kian has put in 100% effort and I am 
really impressed. Well done Kian. 
For all of your enthusiasm and love of learning. All of 2G have worked exceptionally hard 
with their writing and I am extremely proud of you all. 

2RG Lily-May Macey 
  
Ellie Roath-Moore 

For a detailed description of Little Red using a range of adjectives & openers. Keep this up in 
year 3! 
For fantastic behaviour for learning. Always following instructions and listening carefully.       
You are a fabulous role model. 

3P Charlie Bates 
  
All of 3P 

For a fantastic character description of the wolves from the Ice Palace. You used adjectives 
well to paint a picture of the wolves in the readerõs mind. From Miss Gregory. 
For your amazing knowledge about the Aztecs and respectable behaviour on the trip to     
Cadbury World. Where other parents, schools and guides were just blown away by the      
stupendous manners, knowledge and behaviour of 3P. 

3CP All of 3CP 
  
Morten Bickley 

For your enthusiasm, politeness & knowledge while on our class trip to Cadbury World, by 
recalling learning about the Aztecs. We are very proud of you! 
For your superb effort and imagination when writing a character description about the wolves. 
You tried very hard! From Mrs Newton. 

4N Kian Whelan 
  
Rachel Fewtrell 

For a superb effort towards your Robin Hood diary entry. You listened well to features needed 
and tried to use them. Well done. 
For super understanding of all the functions in the digestive system. 

4R Ethan Baker 
Leah Hulse 
  
Georgina Banks 

For your deeper thinking during LU. Great questions about Hadrianõs Wall. 
For the super diary entry about Robin Hood that you went away and wrote at home! From 
Miss Thompson. 
For your great diary entry-all the hard work you put in at home has really paid off. From 
Miss Thompson. 

5P Phoebe Faulkner For an excellent science investigation using correct vocabulary. From Mrs Pitt. 

5T Gabriel Upcott 
  
  
Jiayao HE 

For a mature and committed approach towards all of his learning so far. You invest 100% 
into every task set and are really achieving so much as a result. I am very impressed and look 
forward to seeing you progress. From Miss Evans. 
For your input and well thought out evaluations of Egyptian technology. 

6E Georgia Dutton 
  
Ben Woodfield 
All of 6E 

For demonstrating a mature and conscientious approach towards all activities this half term. 
You are a fantastic role model and make me incredibly proud each day. 
For a super attitude to learning during our aspiration lessons. From Mrs Everist. 
For showing maturity towards some very challenging and sensitive topics when the Red Cross 
visited. A huge well done for your behaviour in rehearsals for your production too. 

6P Ellie Cross 
All of 6P 

For great co-operation and team work while working on the enterprise project. 
For showing maturity towards some very challenging and sensitive topics when the Red Cross 
visited. A huge well done for your behaviour in rehearsals for you production too. 

Every Monday we celebrate the achievements of our children through the reward of certificates in 

our ôCelebration of Learning Assemblyõ.  These are the children that earned: Star Of The Week.  

The leaf we are focussing on this week from our vision is:  Responsible               
The controversial question we are considering in school and to debate at home:                               

You only need to be responsible in your learning room.  Do you agree?     


